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Consultation on Regulations 2023 for the Incorporated Societies Act 2022 - Letter of
support for AUSAE submission

As a dedicated member of The Australasian Society of Association Executives (AuSAE), I'm
expressing my support of their submission regarding the Incorporated Societies Act 2022 -
Regulations 2023.

After reviewing the submission documents, | believe the proposed amendments are
essential for our sector's prosperity. These recommendations, derived from our
organisation's substantial experience, offer valuable insights that should be integrated
into the Act's final regulations.

I urge you to consider these recommendations, which are tailored to ensure a fair,
inclusive, and efficient environment for incorporated societies.

Thank you for considering our viewpoint on this important matter.

Yours sincerely,

Fleur Nicholas
Event and Relationship Manager
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